
<News Release>

The extension factory  which was started construction in October last year, was completed on June 20th.

In addition to the extension work, the entire air conditioning and ventilation system was newly installed

and improved at the same time.

We will continue to create a workplace where employees can work more safely and with peace of mind.

＜Commemorative photo with Yano Construction Vietnam who was in charge of the construction＞

＜Exterior of extension Factory＞

＜Interior of the Factory＞
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＜Cationic paint air condition＞

＜Sprinkler pump equipment＞

＜Visitor parking lot＞

＜Plants around the Factory＞


